Agenda ltem Number 10

Memo

To: Historic Preservation Committee, Village Board
Fr: Trevor Fuller, Planning and Zoning Administrator

Re: APPROVAL OF RECOMMENDATION LETTER TO THE WISCONSIN HISTORICAL SOCIETY
Date: 20 October 2017

The Wisconsin Historical Society (WHS) has notified the village of the receipt of documentation
nominating the Miramar Drive Residential Historic District to the State and National Registers of
Historic Places. WHS has requested that the Historic Preservation Committee and the Village
Board make a recommendation regarding the nomination. The attached letter from the village,
if recommended by the committee and approved by the Village Board, will satisfy this request.

The Historic Preservation Committee recommended approval at the October 25, 2017 meeting.
The Village Board is asked to approve the letter to the Wisconsin Historical Society, which
supports the nomination of the Miramar Drive Residential Historic District to the State and

National Register of Historic Places.
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November 8, 2017

Ms. Peggy Veregin

National Register Coordinator
Wisconsin Historical Society
816 State Street

Madison, W1 53706

Dear Ms. Veregin,

This letter is to acknowledge the received documentation by the Wisconsin Historical Society
nominating the Miramar Drive Residential Historic District located in the Village of Allouez to
the State and National Register of Historic Places.

It is also the intent of this letter, on behalf of the Allouez Historic Preservation Committee and
the Village Board, to recommend the nomination of the properties referenced above to the State
and National Register of Histotic Places. It is the pleasure of the committee, the Village Board,
and the rest of the community to have a historic district located in the village that represents and
preserves both state and national heritage and history.

Thank you for your time and consideration in reviewing this district.

Sincerely,

Brad Lange
Village Administrator




